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SHOESMITH BEES!                           
Dear Parents, 

Hello! My name is Ms. Merony and I am your student’s diverse learner teacher.  I am very excited to get to know you and your child.  I prepared for the new school year this summer and cannot wait to get started.  

I graduated in 2008 from Michigan State University with a bachelor’s degree in Elementary Education.  This will be my tenth year at Shoesmith.  Five years ago, I completed my second master in Special Education from the University of Illinois at Chicago.  Two years ago, I finished my ESL endorsement at Dominican University.      

I love living in Chicago and taking in all the amazing sites and scenery that the city has to offer.  When I am not at school, I love to watch movies and enjoy hanging out with close friends.  I also enjoy traveling to Michigan to spend time with my family and attending Michigan State football games.   

Your student and I are going to be embarking on an exciting journey through second grade together.  This year is going to be filled with many wonderful and exciting learning experiences.  We will set sail on literary adventures through literature as well as problem solve our way through math.  
This past summer the students jumped into learning by completing two summer assignments.  The first was a reading assignment with guiding questions to support their understanding.  The second assignment is a math packet that prepares students for upcoming topics as well as a review of the prior year.  It is important to have these activities complete because there will be related activities for the first two weeks of school.  
I look forward to meeting all of you and if you have any questions please feel free to contact me.  I look forward to this coming year and all the experiences we will have.  

Sincerely, 

Ms. Merony

mamerony@cps.edu
http://meronysfrogs.weebly.com
